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My wife and I moved into the Trilogy community in November of 2017. The

realtors in the area barely touched on this issue. Our neighbors immediately

told us about the “ dust “ from the mesa was a real pollution issue.

Silica sand being blown in from the mesa keeps you and your family from

enjoying these beautiful cities. Eyes, nose, and lung problems are not what

attracted us to this area. Could this fall under “ full disclosure “ that we were

unaware of when we purchased a home in Nipomo?

Don’t all of you want to breathe clean air?? I know I do!!

Let’s get our political heads “ out of the sand “ and correct this now.

Jay and Diana Langlois
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